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Friday 25th October 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We would like to invite you to experience an Art/DT shared lesson.  It will take place 
on Friday 29th November between 8.45 and 10.00. 
 
We will be making Christmas decorations in preparation for the Christmas Fair on 
Wednesday 4th December.   
 
We hope that joining us for our shared lesson you will be able to celebrate your 
child’s learning and achievements in school. 
 
Please sign in at reception and then join us in the year 4 classes.  Younger siblings 
are very welcome to join you but please be aware that we will be using art equipment 
and that they need to be supervised at all times. 
 
We look forward to seeing as many of you as possible. 
 
Best wishes 
 
 
Mrs Lawrence 
Year Four Teacher 
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